P. 0. Box 2348, Santa Fe, NM 87503

RADIATION PROTECTION SECTION
June 1, 1976

J. Q. Jones, Acting Manager

United Nuclear-Homestake Partners
P. 0. Box 98

Grants, NM 87020

Dear Mr. Jones:

This refers to our telephone conversatior of this morning.

Enclosed 1s a copy of the U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC)
letter we discussed. Please review the letter and give us your

reaction to the proposal so that we can inform the NRC of your
approval for participation.

Sincerely,

Alphonsu A, Topp, Jr.
Environmental Scéentist 111
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cc: Joe Plerce
Richard Blubaugh
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